FROM: Phil Heward

Hello Ken.

I just wanted to advise you, as Chair of the Parish Council, that we are demolishing the pavillion over the coming days due to the deterioating condition of the building fabric. It is becoming increasingly unsafe and is no longer used. Following discussions with users of the facility we do not intend to replace the building at this time as there is currently no demand.

The wood will be used in the annual bonfire and the remaining rubble will be removed from site.

This was discussed and agreed at the last few ARA meetings but we have only just received confirmation of the date.

The next ARA meeting is due to be held on Monday 27th November at 19:00 in the Lord Nelson if you would like to attend.

Kind regards

Phill ARA Chair